
 

                                            

Mustang Olympians 

Fun Run February 1, 2019 

 

Dear Family and Friends:  

     I am participating in the Mustang Olympic fun run on February 1, 2019.  St. 

Stephen Catholic School is having this event to help our school provide programs 

that will enhance the educational experience for me and my schoolmates.  We are 

all meant to do great things in life and our school plays a great part in giving us the 

best resources to do just that!  I need your help to make this possible.  You can 

sponsor me by donating a flat amount of money to our fun run.   You may pay by 

cash, check (made payable to SSCS) or Credit Card – Go to 

https://www.sscsfl.org/ Click on the PayPal link. Please make sure the child’s 

name and grade are in the comment section when making the payment in PayPal.  

Prizes will be awarded to the students who raise the most money!!  All donations 

are tax-deductible.  Donations can be collected on the kick-off day (December 14, 

2019) up until the day of the event. Thank you so much for supporting my school! 

This year St. Stephen Catholic School students are Mustang Olympians on their 

way to learn, serve, lead, and succeed in life.  One school, one DREAM.  Help 

make SSCS students’ dreams come true and support our fun run! 

https://www.sscsfl.org/

